
STEWARDSHIP: Celebrating & Sharing God’s Gifts.“For the Son of Man
did not come to be served, but to serve and to give his life as a ransom for many.”
Mark 10:45  If you held a mirror up to your life, would it reflect God’s love and
mercy? If you are struggling with this, try changing your attitude from “I want
more” to “thank you God for everything you have given me, I have enough to share”.
This change in perspective will bring you joy through service to others.

MADE FOR GREATNESS’ - A Catholic Men’s Retreat. Register now and Save the
Date! Thursday, November 22 , 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Friday, November 23 , 7:00
p.m. to 8:30 p.m. and  Saturday, November 24,  9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  Ends with
5:00 p.m. Mass & BBQ. $75 on or before November 8 $100 on or after November
9 at Holy Family Parish, 1021 McCarthy Blvd. N.  Regina.  For more information &
registration please contact Terry at (306) 539-2809.

Caretaker is required for Holy Rosary Cathedral  
Duties and responsibilities:  Performs routine and extensive preventative
maintenance and minor repair procedures on parish buildings, mechanical equipment
and utility systems.  In addition, performs outside duties, such as grass cutting and
snow removal, and/or supervision of outside contractor hired for such duties.  High
school diploma or GED and several years of responsible experience in building and
mechanical experience, a valid Saskatchewan driver’s license and Permanent
Fireman’s certificate (boiler maintenance) is desired/preferred.   Salary will be
dependent on qualifications and experience.  Interested parties please submit a
resume to Holy Rosary Cathedral Parish Office, 2104 Garnet Street, Regina, S4T
6Y5, holyrosary@myaccess.ca or telephone (306) 565-0909

ARE YOU NEW IN THE PARISH OR HAVE CHANGED ADDRESSES??? 
Welcome to St. Cecilia’s.  Any questions or concerns - give us a call.  Please complete
the following form drop it off at the office or drop into the collection basket marked
- Attention: Parish Office:
NAME: _____________________________      PHONE # ________________

ADDRESS: ___________________________     POSTAL CODE: ___________ 

PARISH OF

ST. CECILIA
5020 - 7th Avenue
Regina, Saskatchewan   S4T 0S1
Office Phone:  (306) 545-4051
Office hours:  Mon. & Fri.- 9:30 - 12 noon   

                           Tues. - Thurs: - 9:30 am - 5 p.m.
Hall Phone:  (306) 545-2266

    Web Site:  www.stcecregina.com
    E-mail:   contact@stcecregina.com

Pastor:  Rev. John Weckend       Office: M. Stenhouse        Caretaker: Merv Harrick   

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME                 Oct. 20/21, 2018      
We all nurse the secret dream of glory.  Our secret dream of glory is meant to mature so that
eventually we will begin, more and more, to envision ourselves as standing out, not by talent, looks,
muscles, and speed, but by the depth of our compassion and the quality of our forgiveness.   

Monday 
Oct. 22

No Mass    Eph 2:1-10/Lk 12:13-21

Tuesday 
Oct. 23

Mass
7:00 pm

Eph 2:12-22/Lk 12:35-38

Wednesday
Oct. 24

Mass
8:30 am

Eph 3:1-12/Lk 12:39-48    

Intentions of Dean Stenhouse from Melita Stenhouse (rescheduled)

Thursday
Oct. 25

Mass
8:30 am

Eph 3:13-21/Lk 12:49-53                

RIP Ed Larson from Becky Larson

Friday
Oct. 26

Mass
8:30 am

Eph 4:1-6/Lk 12:54-59

Saturday
Oct. 27

Mass
7:00 pm

Eph 4:7-16/Lk 13:1-9 

For the intentions of all parishioners

Sunday
Oct. 28

Mass
10:00 am

Jer 31:7-9/Heb 5:1-6/Mk 10:46-52

For the intentions of all parishioners    

Reconciliation   - By appointment          
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REGISTRATION FOR FIRST EUCHARIST & CONFIRMATION are now being
taken: Grade 2 and up for First Eucharist and Confirmation.  Reconciliation - Grade
4 & up. To registration  call the church office at 306-545-4051.

ST. CECILIA CWL NEWS
Attention Members: donations are now being accepted for the Christmas Basket
Raffles.  Themes this year are: Christmas, Chocolate & Children.  Deadline for it is
Oct. 24.  Draws will be made Dec. 6 at the C.W.L. Social.  Tickets are $2 each or
3 for $5.  2019 Calendars are also available for $3.

Due to the Diocesan CWL per capita fee increase our 2019 CWL membership fee
has been increased to $30.  Cheques are to be made out to St. Cecilia CWL.. 
Reminder the yellow envelope in your collection envelope box is for CWL
membership, the envelope may be put into the collection basket on the weekend.

St. Cecilia CWL has a travelling Madonna that they would like to invited and
encourages all CWL members and members of the parish to take her home and pray
the rosary with her.  All the information that is needed to do this, is in a handy
carrying bag.  If you are interested in his project please contact Jan Sitter 306-
543-9394 or 306-535-9661. 

Holy Child Bus Trip to Briercrest on Saturday, Dec. 1 Join Sr. Anna Aulie as we
travel to Briercrest for the performance "The Heart of Christmas."  Bus will depart
from Holy Child at 12 Noon, Performance at 2:30 pm and Turkey Supper to follow
at 5:30 pm.  Bus will return after the supper. If anyone is interested in going,
please call Sr. Anna at Holy Child Parish at 306-789-8276. Cost is $65

SPANISH MASS -At St. Cecilia’s the second & last Sunday of the month 6 p.m.

A Mass for young adults will take place on the second Thursday of each month
at 6:30pm at St. Anne Parish. 
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St, Cecilia Men’s & Women’s Club brunch today (Sun.) after the 10 a.m.
mass.  The cost is $5/person

Holy Trinity Fowl Supper- Sun., Oct. 28, advanced tickets only, adults $20,
Youth (6-12)  - $10; Children 5 & under free. Tickets call 306-543-3838 or after
weekend masses.

Holy Child CWL Parish Bazaar & Bake Sale - Sun., Nov. 4, 10 a.m. - 3 p.m. 

What are you doing New Years Eve or Day?? We would like your suggestions
as to what we could do.  A box is set-up in the Welcome Area for your
suggestions. Ideas such as Potluck meal, karioke, games night, dance or whatever
you might think-up are most welcomed, write it down and drop it in the box.

Thank you for your continued support of the Palliative Care Comfort Cart
program and the generous gift of personal size mouthwashes left last weekend.
These were not taken to Palliative purposely because we can no longer offer
mouthwash to Palliative care patients because of the alcohol content. This is for
the welfare of the patients. Therefore we invite the donor(s) to take these
bottles home and apologize for any inconvenience. Let us assure you that the
source of the Comfort Cart inventory is made known and of how appreciative the
patients and their families are.

Just Kidding.....A couple of nuns were in the stands enjoying an exciting football
game.  Some rude guys sitting behind them decided to badger the sisters to get
them to move.  One says to others, loud enough for the nuns to hear, “I think I
want to move to Utah. There are only 100 Catholics living there.” The second guy
speaks up and says, “I want to go to Montana there are only 50 Catholics there. 
The third guy jumps in with, “I want to go to Idaho, there are only 25 Catholics
living there.  One of the nuns finally turns around and calmly says, “Why don’t you
all go to hell?  There aren’t any Catholics there.”


